2023-2024 BLACKBOARD CONNECT
INFORMATION SHEET
Dear Parents,
We are updating information for the Blackboard Connect (our all-call
service). Please fill out all information and return this form (one per family)
by Monday, August 28, 2023.

FAMILY NAME:

STUDENTS: GRADE:
PARENT NAMES:

HOME PHONE #:

CELL PHONE Mom: CELL PHONE Dad:

EMAIL ADDRESS: (Mom)

EMAIL ADDRESS:
(Dad)

If separate households, please include contact information for both.

MOST OF OUR ALL-CALLS WILL BE TO A PREFERRED PHONE NUMBER. WRITE
ONE PREFERRED NUMBER BELOW.

In case of a daytime emergency, all submitted numbers will be contacted.
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